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Executive Board meeting 3 March 2025  

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Michael Schmid, opened the meeting and welcomed the members to 
the fifth meeting in 2025 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the draft (amended) College Decision adopting a policy on Eurojust 
contributions to stakeholders.   

The Executive Board validated the Risk Management Register and Risk Management Plan 2025. 

The Executive Board decided to accept a request to participate in the project ‘Earth Observations against 
environmental crimes’.   

The Executive Board discussed a preliminary proposal for the support to be provided by Eurojust to the 
European Judicial Organised Crime Network (EJOCN) and interactions between the EJOCN and Eurojust.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


